
PRAYER DIARY 

4th October–17thOctober 2015 

Sun 4 

Give thanks for the 
Young People as                
they lead worship 
today 

Mon 5 

Pray for the young 
people that we know 
on their journey of 
faith  

Tue 6 

Pray for those of more 
mature years that we 
know on their journey 
of faith 

Wed 7 

Pray that for our-
selves on our journey 
of faith that we know 
and love Jesus more 
each day 

Thu 8 

Pray for the                  
Christians in the            
village that they are 
effective witnesses 

Fri 9 

Pray for those in the 
village who have not 
yet met Christ in a 
real way 

Sat 10 
Pray that I might be 
an effective witness 

Sun 4 

 Give thanks for the 
Young People as                
they lead worship 
today 

Mon 5 

Pray for the young 
people that we know 
on their journey of 
faith  

Tue 6 

Pray for those of more 
mature years that we 
know on their journey 
of faith 

Wed 7 

Pray that for our-
selves on our journey 
of faith that we know 
and love Jesus more 
each day 

Thu 8 

 Pray for the                  
Christians in the            
village that they are 
effective witnesses 

Fri 9 

 Pray for those in the 
village who have not 
yet met Christ in a 
real way 

Sat 10 
Pray that I might be 
an effective witness 

Sun 4 

Give thanks for the 
Young People as                
they lead worship 
today 

Mon 5 

Pray for the young 
people that we know 
on their journey of 
faith  

Tue 6 

 Pray for those of 
more mature years 
that we know on their 
journey of faith 

Wed 7 

Pray that for our-
selves on our journey 
of faith that we know 
and love Jesus more 
each day 

Thu 8 

 Pray for the                  
Christians in the            
village that they are 
effective witnesses 

Fri 9 

Pray for those in the 
village who have not 
yet met Christ in a 
real way 

Sat 10 
Pray that I might be 
an effective witness 

Sun 4 

Give thanks for the 
Young People as                
they lead worship 
today 

Mon 5 

Pray for the young 
people that we know 
on their journey of 
faith  

Tue 6 

Pray for those of more 
mature years that we 
know on their journey 
of faith 

Wed 7 

Pray that for our-
selves on our journey 
of faith that we know 
and love Jesus more 
each day 

Thu 8 

Pray for the                  
Christians in the            
village that they are 
effective witnesses 

Fri 9 

Pray for those in the 
village who have not 
yet met Christ in a 
real way 

Sat 10 
Pray that I might be 
an effective witness 
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Sun 11 
Pray for Jim Midg-
ley as he leads 
worship 

Mon 12 
Pray for the peace 
of Jesus to saturate 
this world  

Tue 13 
Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace in Syria 

Wed 14 
Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace  in Nigeria 

Thu 15 

Pray for who those 
endeavour to bring 
peace to the Middle 
East                   

Fri 16 

Pray for yourself as 
you endeavour to 
being peace to the 
places that you go 

Sat 17 
Pray for peace…..        
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0ct 2015 

continued 

Sun 11 
Pray for Jim Midg-
ley as he leads 
worship 

Mon 12 
Pray for the peace 
of Jesus to saturate 
this world  

Tue 13 
Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace in Syria 

Wed 14 
 Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace  in Nigeria 

Thu 15 

Pray for who those 
endeavour to bring 
peace to the Middle 
East                   

Fri 16 

Pray for yourself as 
you endeavour to 
being peace to the 
places that you go 

Sat 17 
Pray for peace…..        
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continued 

Sun 11 
Pray for Jim Midg-
ley as he leads 
worship 

Mon 12 
Pray for the peace 
of Jesus to saturate 
this world  

Tue 13 
Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace in Syria 

Wed 14 
 Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace  in Nigeria 

Thu 15 

Pray for who those 
endeavour to bring 
peace to the Middle 
East                     

Fri 16 

 Pray for yourself as 
you endeavour to 
being peace to the 
places that you go 

Sat 17 
Pray for peace…..        
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Sun 11 
Pray for Jim Midg-
ley as he leads 
worship 

Mon 12 
Pray for the peace 
of Jesus to saturate 
this world  

Tue 13 
Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace in Syria 

Wed 14 
 Pray for those who 
endeavour to bring 
peace  in Nigeria 

Thu 15 

Pray for who those 
endeavour to bring 
peace to the Middle 
East                   

Fri 16 

Pray for yourself as 
you endeavour to 
being peace to the 
places that you go 

Sat 17 
Pray for peace…..        
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